
Thank you for choosing Midwest Sanitation & Recycling. We are grateful for this opportunity to be able to serve 

you and your community. We pride ourselves in being a family owned company that started in 1981 and is still run 

today by the same owners.  

We will be delivering each active resident a 95 gallon trash tote and a 95 gallon recycling tote beginning on 

Monday, July 1, 2019, until we have reached every residential service address. Service will be every Friday for trash 

removal and every other week for recycling service. The first date of trash pick up will be Saturday, July 6th due to 

the 4th of July holiday then every Friday after that. The first date of recycling pick up will be Friday, July 12th and 

every other Friday after that. Please have your garbage and recycling out at the curb and accessible by 6:00 AM 

every week to ensure pick-up. 

Service Calendar:                Trash only   Trash & Recycling 

Totes: 

An arm truck empties your garbage and recycling tote with a robotic arm. The arm truck is designed to pick up 

totes automatically. The driver does not leave the truck. Other garbage cans and garbage bags do not work with 

this type of truck. It is important that your garbage tote be kept a minimum of four feet away from any permanent 

object.  

The tote is at least 4 feet away from the mailbox and within 18 inches of the curb. The tote is facing the street. 

Items not allowed in totes: 

Electronics, Appliances, Yardwaste, Concrete, Chemicals, Hazardous Wasted. 

Recycling: 

All recyclable items, with the exception of glass, can be placed in one tote and do not need to be sorted. For a 

complete list of recyclable items, please visit our website at www.midwestsanitation.com.  

City Wide Clean-Up Day: 

We will be offering a city wide clean-up day Friday, Aug 2, 2019. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at 888-428-2610. 

http://www.midwestsanitation.com/



